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July 26, 2023 
 

BY E-MAIL 
Daniel Goldner, Chairman 
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission 
21 S. Fruit Street, Suite 10 
Concord, NH 03301-2429 
 
Re:   Unitil Energy Systems, Inc., Docket No. DE 23-057  
 Supplemental Petition 
 
Dear Chairman Goldner: 
 

The New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission (“Commission”) conducted a 
hearing in the above referenced docket on July 25, 2023. At the hearing, the Commission 
requested that Unitil Energy Systems, Inc. (the “Company”) provide additional information 
regarding the approvals it is seeking in this proceeding. In particular, the Commission 
requested a list of the tariff schedules for which the Company seeks approval.  

 
Enclosed with this letter is a Supplemental Petition containing the information 

requested by the Commission. Consistent with the Commission’s direction, the Company 
is offering the Supplemental Petition into evidence as Hearing Exhibit 6.  

 
Thank you for your attention to this matter.  If you have any questions or need any 

additional information, please contact me. 
 
 
  Sincerely, 
 

    
  Matthew C. Campbell 
  Senior Counsel 
 
 
 
Enclosure 
CC:  Service List 
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